

1911

EAST AFR. PROT.

1/26

27

Forward Tel

Date
1911

No. 556

Last previous Paper

24545
10

Development Commission

Decision re land & masses coupled with lack of opportunity
as to restriction of India immigration is at least impeding
of language but will I find produce very good impression
to a recrudescence of bad feeling. I hope that you may
find it possible to allow me to announce before of which
your support of the small development scheme & financial
extension as at home proposed

Mr. Fiddler

I am not clear about the last
sentence of the tel. - I suspect that
the small develop^{ment} scheme means the
disproportionate completion of the Thika
training & the provision of a water
supply for Mombasa - & the principal
salutary - the building of a deep-
water pier -

I believe that Mr. Harcourt has
view of a private commission from Mr. Holburne
as to what the Trustees are prepared
to do, & we might communicate the
substance of this to the firm?

H. J. R.
28/11

4411 W. E. 052 - 50
40,000 1110 A. & B. W.

Next subsequent Paper

40
4021

Col Seely

Mrs Howard

Concord
I was
previously
advised
to sell

By the purchase of the house in Concord
the Gov. offers the \$25,000 but because
of the defect of anything else

I understand that the Gov. is prepared
to pay \$20,000. This is a condition
that they have nothing more of our wants for
another two years.

I am puzzled by the \$20,000 which is not
the amount of any of the 3 component parts
(\$9,000 for the Water, \$6,000 for the
Landing, \$5,000 for the building). It is
possible that the Gov. would pay us
\$20,000 for the \$25,000, we offer \$20,000 for
we say, while the difference to be \$5,000.
We are not sure, but we will not \$25,000 at
equal the "2 items"?

If the Gov. Seely will continue the
discussions with the Gov., I suggest having
mentioned the Gov. offering for \$15,000 for the
other two. If this could be done, or paid, or
had better be given the joint offer for
ask him if Water or Steam is the more
important one, but if the former we will
insist on \$20,000 and the \$25,000
required.

Feb 20/11

are with the file.



~~of~~ substance
of the ...
all
73

Gov. ... 20

3:00

Printed ... of 26 Feb

... with ...

Fund ... difficulties

but are pressing things

Pending ...
can be made

...
his ...
...
... 11

4

Nothing at present to show

I am going to carry on the fight
with the Treasury to get at least \$100,000
for the Conway Water Sift.

Mr. Geo. wants me to call
to reconsider my support of the
scheme.

I can't say that if it will
thinks it desirable to say

I am in negotiation with Treasury
and considerable difficulties
are pressing strongly. Can't do
any further under present conditions.

H. 13

See letter with paper herewith.

W. 3/3

PARAPHRASE of a telegram from the Governor of the East Africa
Protectorate to the Secretary of State for the
Colonies.

(Received Colonial Office 7.30 p.m. 25th February, 1911)

February, 1911. Decision regarding land and the
land conveyed with effect of announcement as to the
restriction of land alienation and the
implication of the same law will I fear, create very
worst impressions and a misapprehension of bad feeling.
I hope that you may find it possible to allow me to
announce before hand with your support of the small
development scheme and principally extension as at
here proposed.

CYRILL.